
Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting Notes

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, January 12, 2013 –12:45 pm

Attending: Board Members Diana Zimmerman and Stephanie Leitz, Librarian Carol Blix, and Blanche Bradley Memorial Library Foundation member Charlie Lincoln.

Not having a quorum, we discussed what the library has left to finish before it can be reopened, and Charlie Lincoln came from the BBM Library Foundation to tell us about a $50,000 memorial for the renovation (Tina Schubert says the town has been waiting for it to be disbursed to them from the Foundation since before the remodel started) and begin to make plans for our grand reopening. I am to contact the state library to see when we could get the state librarian to come in mid-February. (Now Feb. 22nd) Steph and Diana also advised that we could use the foundation to help plan the celebration (hence my inviting them to hold their next regular meeting in the library on the 14th) including food, beverages, giveaways, a library card signup push, library volunteer recognition and the honoring of Noreen Holten and the lady who donated the 50,000.  They also were happy with us connecting with the Community Center for an additional Focus on the Library Day during the Community Center's Opening week, and for the library to do a quiet opening ASAP (when temporary occupancy is granted) even if we don't have all the books processed and new equipment here since so many people are increasingly missing library services.

     After the meeting I found out that our "ADA inspector" is local. Chuck Beyer came January 10th to do a courtesy inspection of the library's shelves for ADA approved placement. He said the contractor, Pacific Tech, needs to have the smoke detector system tested before a temporary occupancy permit can be issued.  At that time we can open the library to the public through the back door (literally). The final occupancy requires the installation of an ADA handrail and addition of a ramp up to the front door threshold where there is currently a 1.5" lip.

Carol Blix         
11/21/14

